
First meeting of EPSU Health Care Assistant 
Network

(16 December 2021) The first meeting of the EPSU Health Care Assistants (HCA) 
Network took place on 8 December 2021 and gathered around 25 representatives 
from across Europe. 

Participants discussed the following topics:

Common understanding of the HCAs in EPSU.

 It was decided that the scope of the network will include HCAs in the social services 
– as many of them are organised in that sector by EPSU affiliates  - as well as to use 
a very wide understanding of the occupation which will compromise workers not 
performing jobs of other health and social care  professionals.  

Organising Healthcare Assistants
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